
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of Meeting Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

18 December 
2014 

5. 5.  Rural Development 
Plan Partnership 

RESOLVED: 
(i) subject to the above observations, to note the good 
practices identified during the delivery of the current 
programme of the Rural Development Plan funding in 
rural Denbighshire and that those practices be utilised 
where appropriate during the new programming period; 
and 

(ii) that a report outlining external funding schemes 
available to local communities, as part of national or 
European government schemes/funds or as 
recompense for large infrastructure projects and how 
they can best be coordinated with local government 
funding with a view to maximising the benefits to local 
communities, be presented to the Committee for 
consideration at its meeting in February 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February’s meeting of the 
Committee was cancelled 
therefore the report on ‘Co-
ordination of community 
funding streams’ is being 
presented to the 
Committee’s present 
meeting 

 6.  Annual Report on 
Adult Protection in 
Denbighshire 1 
April 2013 to 31 
March 2014 

RESOLVED : 
(i) subject to the above observations, to receive the 
report and acknowledge the important nature of a 
corporate approach to the Protection of Vulnerable 
Adults and the responsibility of the Council to view this 
as a key priority area and place it alongside the 
commitment and significance given by Denbighshire to 
Child Protection; and 

(ii) that the Annual Report on Adult Protection in 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Denbighshire for the period April 2014 to March 2015 
be presented to the Committee in twelve months’ time, 
and that the report include an evaluation of the 
resource and financial impact of the Supreme Court's 
Judgement on Deprivation of Liberty on the Service 
and its work. 

Presentation of the report 
provisionally scheduled for 
the meeting on 26 
November 2015 

 9.  Heritage Service 
Performance and 
Review (Part II) 

RESOLVED : 
(i) subject to the above observations endorsed the 
significant progress made by Denbighshire's Heritage 
Service since 2011; 

(ii) to support the general aim outlined in the service 
review i.e. that the Service should work towards higher 
levels of partnership and collaborative working; and 

(iii) to support the actions currently being pursued in 
order to deliver the above aim, including the 
investigation/concept development work that was being 
proposed. 

 
 
Lead Member and officers 
advised of the 
recommendations 

 
 


